                                    PLANNING BOARD MEETING FEB 15,2023

The NB Planning Board held their monthly meeting at the Police Department Conference room February 15.2023 @6pm. Bill King called the meeting to order at 6pm. In attendance were planning board members Chair Bill King, John Turner, Brandon Avery ,Clerk Kimberly Bent and John Tripp via speaker phone due to his recent surgery with no members from the public. Vice Chair Michelle Petraitis was unavailable for this meeting.
Minutes from Jan 18, 2023- motion made by John Turner and seconded by Brandon Avery to approve, unanimously approved by members present.

MAIL:  No Mail

NEW BUSINESS:
John Turner from MasterPlan and Open Space are completed and posted on the website. He reviewed the proof for printing on Monday and will the printed books back in two weeks. He is getting 35 Masterplan and 25 Open Space books.
	Chair King informed the board he has not heard back from the AG’s office regarding Mr. Viner.
	Chair King opened a discussion on the final draft of the Earth Removal Bylaw with all present    		members in agreement that the no more changes need to be made.
	Chair King and Town Clerk Tara Hayes having been working together to get a revolving fund. 	These funds would be from the A/R and site plan reviews. After the board had a discussion the 	motion was made by John Tripp to not move forward with Planning Board revolving account , 	seconded by John Turner and anonymously approved by all present members
	Dwayne and Susan Dube application for Special Permit for a garage at 32 Sylvania Grove was 	scheduled to be heard at 6:15pm but was a no show. Clerk called them during the meeting to see if 	they were on their way but went to voicemail. 
	Chair opened discussion about reviewing the subdivision bylaws for next year. All present 	member agreed that should reviewed.

OLD BUSINESS:  
	No old business 
John Turner made a motion to adjourn seconded by Brandon Avery, unanimously approved by all members present.
Next Meeting March 15 @6pm with public hearing at 6:15pm
Minutes completed by Kimberly Bent Clerk


